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The Permanent Mission of Chile to the United Nations and other International 

Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Implementation Support Unit of the 

Convention on Cluster Munitions and has the honour to transmit, as an annex to this Note 

Verbal, the response of the State of Chile to the CCM Extension Request Review Group, which 

contains initial comments and observations on the request submitted by our country on 13 

December 2024. 

 

The Permanent Mission of Chile avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the 

Implementation Support Unit of the Convention on Cluster Munitions the assurances of its 

highest consideration. 

                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Geneva, 1 April 2025 
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